
  Dear Parents,                                                                                                                 Date:16.01.2021 

 

On behalf of   management and staff I wish you a very happy and a prosperous New Year 2021. 

 

 As per the new guidelines of Directorate of Education, we are going to reopen the school from            .            

18/01/2021 for classes X and XII. 

 
1. The school will be taking all necessary precautions to keep the campus, classrooms, 

washrooms and other important places clean and sanitized as per the guidelines given by the 

Government of India 

2. SOP’s given by DOE/CBSE will be strictly followed 

 No symptomatic child to be allowed. 

 Mandatory thermal scanning. 

 Compulsory sanitizing of the premises. 

 No assembly for school events. 

3. The school will not provide transport facility. 

4. It will be the responsibility of parents to bring their wards to school and take them home 

from school. Kindly use gate No- 4, lane No-13. Please do not bring your ward if he/she 

shows any symptom of fever, cough/cold, etc. 

5. School timing will be from 9 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. for class XII (Monday, Wednesday and Friday) 

for class X(Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday). 

 
Kindly ensure that your child follows the Covid-19 safety norms as per Government guidelines. It is mandatory for 

the child to: 

 Bring consent letter from parent. 

 Wear face mask. 

 Bring small bottle of sanitizer. 

 Bring own food and water. 

 Maintain social distancing norms. 

 Bring own books, copies and stationery. 

 Should not Share belongings with others. 

 
Looking forward to your kind support and cooperation in this regard for the safety and security of your 

child. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Saher M A Sayed 

Principal, HPS 
 


